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From: Carol White
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: Judith Nelson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] In support if a landmark designation
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 1:40:32 PM


Dear City Council,


We live at 515 South Harrison Lane.  We would like to write in support of the house at 602 South Harrison Lane
being designated a historic site in the City and County of Denver.  This home was built and is owned and occupied
by Alan Gass, Architect.  We believe that it meets all of the criteria for designation.  Please note that we are
neighbors in support of this.


Thank you,
Carol White
Judith Nelson
515 South Harrison Lane
Denver, Co 80209
303-722-9734
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